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Plenary Roads Denver US 36 Express Lane Update 
 

Plenary Roads Denver Adjusts Express Lane Rates 

Updates will help manage traffic flow  

 
Denver, July 1, 2025— Plenary Roads Denver (PRD) is making adjustments to time-of-day Express Lane 
tolling rates effective July 1, 2025. These adjustments will allow PRD to better manage traffic flow and 
travel times in the US 36 and I-25 Central Express Lanes. 
 
PRD last adjusted rates in 2024. On average, rates are going up 6.8%, mostly during peak travel periods. 
Find 2025 Express Lane Toll Schedules here: https://www.codot.gov/programs/expresslanes 
 
 
About Plenary Roads Denver: 
Plenary Roads Denver (PRD) is a Denver-based consortium of industry leading firms established to 
efficiently deliver improvements to the US 36 corridor. By creating a team of experts from each part of 
the infrastructure industry, PRD is able to ensure an integrated roadway, bus rapid transit system and 
bikeway that serve the needs of all residents. PRD is led by Plenary Americas, a long-term investor, 
developer and operator of public infrastructure projects in the United States and Canada. Plenary's U.S. 
headquarters is in Los Angeles. It has additional offices in Denver, Tampa, and across Canada. 
 
 

https://www.codot.gov/programs/expresslanes

